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PHONE 746-3451 105 PETROLEUM BUILDING P.O. BOX 498
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210

August 8, 1979

RECEIVED
AUG 9 1979

g.C.C.

ARTEQIA' oFF -

Bill Gressett
0il Conservation Commission

P.0. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Dear Mr. Gressett:

We request our Humble "8'" well No. 7 be exempt from Gas 06il
Ratio test.

This well does not make any gas, the oil production is very
minor. For the past six months it has averaged 22.5 bbls.
per month.

Thank you.

Yours very truly,

Kincaid & Watson Drilling Company

nk



